
 

 ​EPTG Membership Drive 
2020 - 2021 

Welcome back Cabrini Families!   
Parents, as we get back into the new school year and what 

seems to be the new norm in our society, we cannot stress enough how important your membership is to 
Cabrini and our students. Your $15 per family contribution will help support our school and staff during these 

unforeseen times.  

We invite you to join the Cabrini EPTG to help us continue the good work of our group and provide a variety 
of enrichment and social programs that will make new memories for our students.  In addition to Family 

Dances, Secret Santa Shop, Teacher Appreciation Week, First Communion Breakfast, Field Day, as well as 
receptions for Kindergarten and 8​th​ Grade Graduations, we were able to supply chromebooks and new 

technology for our teachers. Last year, these Chromebooks became a lifeline to learning for many of our 
students and will continue to be the lifeline for some, throughout the upcoming school year.  

 As we all struggle with the new demands that our staff and students have to face, and we cannot guarantee 
all events will take place, EPTG is exploring new avenues to enrich our children with fundraisers while 

keeping up with these demands. Whether you decide to have your child learn from home or attend in class 
sessions, your membership is greatly needed for additional expenses to keep our staff and children safe.  

EPTG has many great ideas for the school year, but we need your help to be successful. Upon joining the 
EPTG, you will receive a student directory listing all the students and parents' names, home address, phone 
numbers, email addresses, and homerooms. Please return the completed attached form and membership 

fee in an envelope to your child's teacher or school office. 

Thank You for your support! 

  



 

 

Please print: 

Family Name:  

Parents’/Guardians’ First Name:  

Email Address:  

Home Address: City:   Zip:  

Phone:  (         )  

[   ]  Omit address and phone number from directory 

Child(ren) Name: Grade:  

Name: Grade:  

Name: Grade:  

          Name: Grade: 

Please return this form with $15 cash payment or check payable to Cabrini EPTG. 

Thank you!  


